
 

This is a reminder that the Annual Middle/High School Jazz Showcase will take 

place on Thursday, February 15, 2018, at Rosa International Middle School. This is our 

sixteenth year presenting this program which has met with great success in the past. The 

entire evening will be filled with jazz music from the two high schools and three middle 

schools in Cherry Hill. 

This event was initiated to celebrate the successes of the jazz program in Cherry 

Hill and to allow the students to come together and experience the jazz programs in all of 

the secondary schools. The performance will begin at 7:00 p.m. All musicians are asked to 

report to Rosa no later than 6:15 p.m. Please be aware that the community, family and 

friends are invited and encouraged to attend this concert – there is no charge.  

 Below you will find a confirmation form which must be signed and returned no 

later than January 27. Since this performance is one of the required performances of the 

jazz band, this form only acknowledges that students and their guardians are aware of the 

meeting and performance dates and times. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 616-8787,  

x. 3318. We are looking forward to another wonderful performance and an evening filled 

with JAZZ!   

 

Musically Yours, 

 

Mrs. Mark  
 

Please sign, detach and return this portion ONLY by January 27. 

*  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *   
 

I am aware that (PRINT student name) _______________________________________ 

will be participating in the Jazz Showcase on Thursday, February 15th, at Rosa 

International Middle School. I know that transportation to and from Rosa is my 

responsibility and that all family and friends are invited to attend.   

 

Parent/Guardian Signature __________________________  Date ___________________ 

The Sixteenth Annual 

Cherry Hill 

Middle/High School 

Jazz Showcase 

Thursday, Feb. 15, 2018 
Concert at 7:00 p.m. 


